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License: 43-18296-01

Western Zirconium, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. R. A. White

Manager
P. O. Box 3208
Ogden, UT 84409

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated May 19, 1982, and June 17, 1982,

in response to our letters dated April 14, 1982, and June 8, 1982.

We have no further questions at this time, and we will review your corrective

dCtion during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Program Branch

bcc: c/o DilB (IE-07) bcc: RIV
AE0D J. ColTiiis
IE Files EJohnson/flarshall
IE/RSB Inspector
l4 MSS S. File
NRC PDR HQ File

RIV File
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